OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

207 CARPER BUILDING

ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO

January 5, 1960

Dre. Herschel Copelan
Nickson Hotel
Roswell, New Mexico

Re: Fences for tank bottom
disposal pits

Dear Dr. Copelant
During a recent field inspection of the Coyote-Queen Pool

I noticed that you were having tankage built for your Pan American State
Well No. 1, Unit C, Sec. 27-11S-27E, and that there was a tank bottom
disposal pit nearby. At that time a fence around the tank was about half
completed, but I noticed no fence around the disposal pit as required by
Rule 313, Commission Rules and Regulations. Since we have received several
complaints from the rancher about unfenced pits in this pool, I thought I
should mention this situation to you. Further, I noted that there was no
signiaon the well as required by Rule 103,

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Re Le Stamets
Geologist
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